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Bringing Learning to Life 

 

15TH October 2020 

ADMISSION TO PRIMARY SCHOOL SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Pupils in Nursery, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As your child was born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017, they will be eligible to 

start full time school in September 2021. As a Local Authority Maintained school all places from 

Reception to Year 6 at Eastway are managed and allocated by Wirral Local Authority.  

 

You will need to apply for your child’s place using the link below before 15th January 2021. We 

have also attached a booklet and the Admissions policy detailing further information for your 

reference. 

 

https://www.wirral.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions 

 
 

This can be a daunting process and a difficult decision to make. Normally Mrs Morris would be able 

to welcome you to an information meeting to share the admissions process works, give you a tour 

of the school and let you know what to expect if you decide you would like your child to attend our 

school. Unfortunately with the current COVID restrictions, this is not possible.  

 

Further information regarding admissions can be found on our school website or you can contact our 

school office to arrange a call back from our Early Years team. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs E Morris  

Headteacher  

          

https://www.wirral.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions

